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*Duties of the Greeter:  (if you cannot attend it is your responsibility to delegate) 

1. Put out the Club Equipment*  

2. Greet members as they arrive 

3. Give the 5 minute talk 

4. Assist the Sgt-at-Arms with fines 

5. Introduce (& thank?) the speaker  

  

6. Give the “Closing Thought”  

7. Put away the Club Equipment* 

* name badges, bell, gavel, computer, projector, “bear” 
microphone & stand, fines box, raffle box. 

Programme: 
  8 November -   Thumb-nail talks from Rupert Jacks & Sandra Haigh 

15 November -   James Denyer, Three Waters observations 

22 November -   Combined meeting with Paeroa Club to be confirmed 

  Greeter* 

      Tania Miller 

      Nigel Williams  

 — 

 

Club Notes: 
1. The fine work of Hugh Morison and Rod Calver leading the battery project, raising approx. $27,000 

for club projects, is acknowledged. 

2. The Prostate Foundation has awarded a certificate of appreciation to Rod Calver and John Bothwell 
for their role in raising $440 (through the Club raffle).  

3. Due to the Covid-19 pandemic the Special Needs Christmas Party has been cancelled. 

Members— If you are unable to attend a meeting please    

contact Barry Denton by 6pm the previous  Sunday night.  

 Tel : 07 863 4597   Email : barryjoyd@kinect.co.nz  

 Apology ?  
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The Members Five Minute Talk 
 

The intention of this short talk (included in the duties of the Greeter) is to share with members a personal view 

which will enable other members to know them better. This could be some aspect of their life history, work, a 

personal interest or a view they would like to share. 

A very important requirement of your talk is that it should not exceed 5-6 minutes. To stay within this limit it is 

vital that, as part of your preparation, you practice the talk and time it to check that it does not take more than 

6 minutes. If you do exceed your time allocation the President may, at their discretion, interrupt your talk to re-

mind you to finish directly. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Speakers  
 

The scheduled speakers were postponed until next week. 

 

Parting Thought  from Rupert Jacks 

 

 Real knowledge is to know the extent of one’s ignorance.  
 
               Confucius 


